Dear BCS Community,

When we sent out our detailed reopening plan on August 6th, we advised we would have
Athletics and Fine Arts details ready to send to the community by the following Friday. While we
had hoped to get this information out we are still waiting on information from TAPPS and
CAPPS. Once plans and regulations are finalized by TAPPS and CAPPS we will be able to get
these details out to our community.

Earlier this week we did send out a COVID addendum to our school supplies list. Please keep in
mind that all face shields and face coverings must be in the spirit of the BCS dress code.

Thank you for your patience, prayers, and understanding during this time of uncertainty.

It’s a great day to be a Brentwood Bear!
Brentwood Christian School


https://login.brentwoodchristian.org/public/uploads/files/dashboard/School_Supplies_-_COVID_Addendum.pdf

